
Neighbourhood Plan Report to 2020 Annual Parish meeting 

Once again I will only give a brief summary of recent Neighbourhood 

Plan activities.  

More detailed information (including meeting minutes and an outline of 

the response to comments made during last year’s public consultation) 

is available on the Neighbourhood Plan Website. 

The plan has now completed the "Regulation 14 public consultation" 

which took place for 8 weeks from 19th June to 14th August 2019.   

Comments were received from over 180 organisations and individuals. 

 

The comments received have been collated and reviewed for 

incorporation in the next amendment of the plan or, where they are not 

planning issues, passed on to the organisations involved. 
 

One particular change resulted from a number of comments on the need 

for a summary of the plan’s response to the issue of climate change to 

make it easier to find. Although the response is within the plan it was not 

specifically identified in a single place within the document. This has now 

been done, with the addition of an extra section. 
 

A summary of this process is available on the Neighbourhood Plan 

meeting minutes pages accessible via the Saltash Town Council website 

home page. 
 

The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group is currently holding weekly 

meetings, to which members of the public are invited, details are 

available on the Neighbourhood Plan pages of the Town Council 

website.  

 

Councillor David Yates 

 

 

 

 


